
 

 
 

 

Vivid Visions 2024 Success at New Indian Model School, Dubai 

 

On September 19, 2024, students from Grade 7 and 8 at our school participated in 
the Vivid Visions 2024, held at the New Indian Model School, Dubai. The event 
was a celebration of creativity and innovation, providing young minds with a 
platform to showcase their talent and imagination. 

 

We are proud to announce that our students—Isha Sanu (Grade 7A), Prisha Vikas 
(Grade 7C), Haneena Farsana (Grade 8A), and Evelyn Antony (Grade 8A)—
secured first place in the highly competitive Book Nooks category. This category 
challenged participants to design a unique space that brought the world of a story 
and its characters to life through immersive design and creative resources. 

Our team’s project-Jurrasic Park , stood out for its innovative and thoughtful 
approach, transforming the literary experience into a tangible and interactive 
environment. Their ability to blend creativity with deep understanding of the stories 
and characters impressed the judges, earning them the top spot in this category. 

 

The Vivid Visions 2024 event was a wonderful opportunity for our students to 
demonstrate their creativity, teamwork, and passion for literature. We 
congratulate Isha, Prisha, Haneena, and Evelyn on their remarkable achievement 
and for representing our school with such excellence. Their success is a testament to 
the dedication and hard work they have put into their project. 

We also extend our gratitude to the teachers and mentors who guided them 
throughout this journey, fostering their skills and helping them reach new heights. 

 


